
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1334 

 

19 July 2017 

 

Mr  

Beechwood Park 

Strathfoyle 

Derry 

BT47 6XD 

 

Email:  

 

Dear Mr  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Information about next Council 

Election 

 

I refer to your FOI request: 

 

1. Payment 

2. Electionary Information & Sponsoring 

3. Time Consistency 

 

I can advise that the next Council Election will take place in 2019.   

 

Essentially the Electoral Office Northern Ireland (EOIN) organises all elections in 

Northern Ireland including Council elections, and they hold a list of staff who apply 

to be on their employment register.  Payment details are also held with the EOIN.   

 

Council elections are historically staffed by existing Council staff however at this early 

stage there are no plans made regarding the next Election and the EOIN register is 

used for all other Elections. 

 

 



 
 

 

To answer your queries above and to apply to get on the EOIN register I would 

advise you to contact the Electoral Office NI at: 

 

20A Queen Street 

Derry/Londonderry 

BT48 7EQ  

Tel:  0800 432 0712 
 

Nearer the time I would also suggest you contact Mrs Sharon Maxwell, Democratic & 

Customer Services Officer at 028 71253253 Ext 4202 or email 

sharon.maxwell@derrystrabane.com  

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

    

Ellen Cavanagh 

Lead Democratic Services and Improvement Officer  
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